
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENT PRIVACY NOTICE 
 
This is a Category 1 Policy (Full Delegation) 
 

This policy is in force until further notice from: November 2023 

This policy must be reviewed by: November 2024 

Policy Author(s): Shamita Kumar 

Date policy reviewed by Compliance 
& Governance Officer: 

October 2023 

Date compliance with GDPR assured: October 2023 
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What is the purpose of this Notice? 
 
dŚŝƐ�ŝƐ�ŽƵƌ�dƌƵƐƚ͛Ɛ�WƌŝǀĂĐǇ�EŽƚŝĐĞ�ǁŚŝĐŚ�ŝƐ�ŝŶƚĞŶĚĞĚ�ƚŽ�ƉƌŽǀŝĚĞ�ǇŽƵ�ǁŝƚŚ�ŝŶĨŽƌŵĂƚŝŽŶ�ĂďŽƵƚ�
how and why we process parent information. It is also intended to provide you with other 
information which is required under the UK General Data Protection Regulation (the 
retained EU law version of the General Data Protection Regulation (EU) 2016/679) (GDPR) 
and the Data Protection Act 2018 (DPA). The GDPR and DPA contain the key laws relating to 
data protection. 
 
It is important to the Trust, and a legal requirement, that we are transparent about how we 
process parent information. As a Trust that processes parent information, we are known as 
Ă�͞ĚĂƚĂ�ĐŽŶƚƌŽůůĞƌ͘͟�dŚŝƐ�ŵĞĂŶƐ�ƚŚĂƚ�ǁĞ�ĐŽůůĞĐƚ�ĂŶĚ�ƵƐĞ�ƉĞƌƐŽŶĂů�ŝŶĨŽƌŵĂƚŝon for specified 
purposes which this Privacy Notice has been designed to tell you about. 
 
The Data Protection Officer 
 
The school has an appointed Data Protection Officer (DPO), HY Education, who can be 
contacted in writing at HY Education, 3 Reed House, Hunters Lane, Rochdale, OL16 1YL or by 
telephone on 0161 543 8884 or by email (

mailto:DPO@wearehy.com
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https://ico.org.uk/concerns
https://www.gov.uk/education/data-collection-and-censuses-for-schools

